From: prayaboutit <prayaboutit@protonmail.com>
Sent: Monday, July 17, 2023 9:41 AM

To: planadmin <planadmin@milwaukee.gov>
Subject: Cudahy Farms

Hello City Planning Commission,

I'm writing to voice my objection to the planned construction being called Cudahy Farms. I've lived at
8929 N. 87th Ct., Milwaukee since 1998. My backyard borders the field area of this site and it's been
a peaceful place to relax & enjoy the quiet and the birds.

My concerns are these -
That the noise-level of 1,000+ people will be very loud & uncomfortable.

That the traffic on Brown Deer road will be a constant frustration & a dangerouse situation. We
haven't even come to an answer on how to handle bad traffic areas now. With another 1,000 drivers
| shudder to think of what it will be like to drive in this area. As it is, | don't drive Brown Deer road
after dark as there are too many unlawful drivers on it, running red lights and more.

This is a well-wooded area, supplying much-needed clean air to an otherwise car-exhaust-filled
piece of Milwaukee. If you must build, please do it on the already cemented, retailed areas around
here.

I'm asking you to please NOT approve this construction (File No. 220402).
Thank you,

Kristy Weber
414-255-7593



